
Guidelines for Visitors 
at SEARHC Hospitals

YELLOW STATUS GUIDELINES

SEARHC’s main priority is patient and staff safety. Due to the pandemic, the visitor policy 
has been modified, allowing inpatients one (1)  visitor at a time throughout their stay.

This policy is subject to change based on community risk levels and positive case counts per location.

Exceptions to the single visitor policy include birthing mothers,
guardians of minors and end of life cases.

Testing
• COVID-19 testing is not required for asymptomatic visitors. 

Questions regarding testing can be answered by calling the COVID 

Hotline at 907.966.8799.

Patients are allowed one (1) visitor
• Visiting hours are 8:30 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. daily, but may

be subject to change.
• The care team may ask visitors to leave based on patient care needs.

Observe all COVID-19 Guidelines
• Check in with the screening table upon entry to the hospital

each day.
• All visitors must use Personal Protective Equipment

(PPE) such as face masks, and hand sanitizing thoroughly
and often.

• Stay in the patient’s room. Do not wander the halls or other
common spaces.

• Limit visits back and forth from the facility.


